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Flu Vaccination Final Reminder
Please note this is NOT the Covid vaccination.

Dear Parent/Carer,

If your child has missed having their Flu vaccination at school, please click on the link below to book
a catch-up appointment at a local clinic. You can book for both the Flu Nasal Spray and the Porcine
free IM Vaccine.

During last year's flu season the flu virus caused children and young people to be admitted to
hospital, and some into intensive care, at increasing rates to previous years. The flu virus could
make your child extremely unwell and can lead to severe ear infections and bronchitis and
pneumonia (chest infections) in children and young people.

Flu vaccines are safe and very effective at reducing the risk of contracting flu. Children who have the
flu vaccine are less likely to pass the virus on to friends and family, especially those who may be at
greater risk from flu, such as young babies, elderly people or friends and relatives with a serious
health condition.

To Book an appointment please click HERE

For more information on the Flu Vaccinations please see NHS links below:

Primary School - PARENT - Primary School Flu Information.pdf

Secondary School - PARENT - Secondary School Flu.pdf

Yours Faithfully,

School Immunisation Team — 01480 757098
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https://eastanglia.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2023/book
file:///C:/Users/HannahChalkley/OneDrive%20-%20Vaccination%20Uk%20Ltd/Documents/School%20Programmes/Fluenz%202023/School%20Forms%20and%20Staff%20Forms/Health%20Promotion/PARENT%20-%20Primary%20School%20FLu%20Information.pdf
file:///C:/Users/HannahChalkley/OneDrive%20-%20Vaccination%20Uk%20Ltd/Documents/School%20Programmes/Fluenz%202023/School%20Forms%20and%20Staff%20Forms/Health%20Promotion/PARENT%20-%20Secondary%20School%20Flu.pdf
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